FOR MERCY'’S SAKE AUGUST 2025

Religious Education Registration

Another school year will soon be underway. That means
it is time for our children to be registered for religious
education.

Registration for the 2025-2026 religious education
program will take place both online and after Masses
the weekend of August 16-17. This year, there will be the
option of registering on-line. You can do so by using the
QR code below.

-[m] Scan Here to Register
: for Religious Ed
2025/2026
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Our Lady of Mercy believes that parent participation in the religious education
ministry is essential to its success. Whether parents can volunteer on a weekly
basis or assist with a one-time project, we value your gifts and time. The only way
that we can involve parents is if we have their clearances on file. Many of you
already have obtained these clearances for school, scouting, sports or other
programs. If you do not already have these documents, you can apply on-line. All
links can be found at the diocesan website http://eriercd.org. If you have any
difficulty completing the on-line application for these clearances, please call the
parish and we will assist you.
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